
DOES YOUR PET HATE GOING TO THE VET? 
 

Brand New TV Documentary could help! 

We’re looking for pet owners whose animals suffer from severe cases of vet phobia,  

whether they are large, small or unusual!   
 

If you’re a pet owner driven to distraction and think your pet fits the bill, we’d love to hear from 

you! 
 

Email: casting@plimsollproductions.com or call 0117 307 2318  

mailto:casting@plimsollproductions.com

